SULLIVAN WEST CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT



33 Schoolhouse Road, Jeffersonville, New York 12748

Stephen A. Walker Superintendent of Schools Tel. (845) 482-4610 ext. 3000 Fax (845) 482-3022

February 19, 2021

Dear Bulldog Parent(s) and Guardian(s):

As this winter continues to impact the functioning of our schools, I want to ensure that all members of our School District community are aware of our plans regarding any further Snow Days in this school year.

The 2020-2021 school year calendar included eight (8) Snow Days; with the closing of schools today, we have exhausted all eight of those allocated days. As a result, if there is a need to close schools due to weather or other factors going forward, our schools will operate using the Remote Learning Plan on those days.

At the Middle School/High School, the Remote Learning Plan involves all students, from both the Monday/Tuesday and Thursday/Friday cohorts, following their regular instructional schedule together through live (synchronous) Zoom meetings for each class.

At the Elementary School, the Remote Learning schedule involves all students, from both the Monday/Tuesday and Thursday/Friday cohorts, following their regular instructional schedule together through live (synchronous) Zoom meetings, with further details to be communicated by the individual classroom teachers.

If there are questions about the Remote Learning Plan and your child(ren), please feel free to contact your child's teacher, or the Building Administration.

Thank you for your ongoing support of our students and our schools.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen A. Walker
Superintendent of Schools